
From: noreply@dourodummer.on.ca <noreply@dourodummer.on.ca> On Behalf Of Dana Heard 
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 8:40 AM 
To: Martina Chait <MartinaC@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: Speed limit on Birchview Rd 
 
I would like it noted that our company has 4 buses that travel Birchview Road twice daily 10 months of 
the year and would be negatively impacted by the speed limit being reduced to 40km/hr.  This would 
change all student's pickup and drop off times making their ride times to school even longer. The 
current 60km/hour is a very acceptable speed for this road most of the year. Perhaps the summer 
months are busier on this road with pedestrians but what about the other 10 months when the speed 
limit affects full time residents and school buses.  Please let me know where I can voice my concern if 
this isn't the proper format/platform to do so. 
 
Dana Heard 
Operations Manager 
Hamilton Bus Lines 
705-652-6090 
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